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Milly Southworth
From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 05 September 2023 10:47
To: Milly Southworth
Cc: Phil Griffiths
Subject: FW: Torpoint Town Council Web Site enquiry

Harriet Bastin

Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165

e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD

From: Shelley Coulton <post@westernwebservices.co.uk>
Sent: 03 September 2023 14:47

To: admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject: Torpoint Town Council Web Site enquiry

Torpoint Town Council Web Site enquiry

message : | am writing in connection with the parking situation on Arthur Terrace. It is becoming increasingly
difficult for residents to obtain a parking space as the area is utilised by people who work in or travel to Plymouth
but do not want to take their car over the ferry. People also use the street as an alternative to using the public car
park by the library. My husband works night shifts and the majority of the time now has to park on another street as
the spaces here are all full by 6.30am. | am wondering what the likelihood is that Residents Parking would be
accepted as an option by the local council, prior to making enquiries with Cornwall Council. In addition myself and
several residents would be interested to know what provisions are likely to be in place when the construction in
ongoing at the St Johns Ambulance building. Presumably there will be a lot of site traffic and in a limited space this
could make parking issues even worse. Your comments would be appreciated name : Shelley Coulton email :
contact_details : 5 Arthur Terrace



